Fairholme Primary School
Peacock Avenue, Bedfont, Feltham, Middlesex, TW14 8ET
Telephone: 020 8890 2584        Fax: 020 8844 2297
office@fairholme.hounslow.sch.uk      www.fairholme.hounslow.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss H. Willis

Are you looking for a Reception place from September 2022?

[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child was born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018, your child will start school in September 2022. 
We are offering tours for prospective parents on the following dates:
Available tour dates: 22nd, 23rd, 25th, 26th November 2021 at 10am or 10.30am 
We can cater for a maximum of 4 adults on each tour and we would ask that all adults wear a mask.  Unfortunately, due to COVID19, we are unable to accommodate children on these tours. 
If you would like to visit, please contact the office on 02088902584 to book your space. 
We look forward to meeting you soon!

Regards




H Willis
Head
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